
HOMICIDE 

 

Tuesday, July 5, 2016, at approximately 10 PM in the 300 Block 
of Figueroa Drive.  The victim was 4 year old Salvador Esparza. 
The Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Homicide Bureau 
is seeking the public’s help with any information.  Homicide 
Bureau’s phone number is 323-890-5500.  Those wish to remain 
anonymous are encouraged to call Crime Stoppers at 800-222-
8477. 

ASSAULTS 

Monday, July 25, 2016, at approximately 11 PM an adult male 
and female were in a vehicle in the 600 block of East Pine Street.  
The male victim sustained a wound to his left palm and right wrist.  
The victim was transported to a local hospital for treatment. 
(4602) 

 

Tuesday, July 26, 2016, 1 AM a shooting occurred on Lake 
Avenue and Woodbury Road.  A male victim was in a vehicle 
when he was fired upon and sustained wounds to his left hand 
and left knee.  The male victim was transported to a local hospital 
for treatment.  (4611) 

 

Tuesday, July 26, 2016, 2:30 AM a shooting at inhabited 
dwelling occurred in the 200 block of West Calaveras Street.  
There were seven (7) persons inside and thankfully no one was 
injured. (4603.2) 



 

Saturday, July 30, 2016, 9 PM an adult male was walking in the 
2200 block of North Lincoln Avenue when he was fired upon.  The 
victim sustained a wound to his left leg. (4610) 

Friday, August 12, 2016, 11:30 PM a shooting at an inhabited 
dwelling occurred in the 2600 block of Glen Avenue.  No one was 
injured, there was damage to a vehicle that was parked. (4603.2) 

Thursday, August 18, 2016, 9 PM, Victims were walking toward 
their vehicle in the 400 block of Mariposa when the suspect fired 
several gunshots from their vehicle and fled the area.  No one 
was injured.  (4603.2)  

Friday, September 3, 2016, 9:00PM, 2500 Block of Fair Oaks 
Avenue.  An informant told responding deputies that male 
Hispanics were observed fighting near the location.  The male 
Hispanics ran away from the location and the informant heard 
numerous gunshots in the general area.  Deputies found an 
unoccupied vehicle had been struck by gun fire. (4610) 

Tuesday, September 13, 2016, 5:59PM, units responded to 70 
Block of East Calaveras regarding a shots fired call. One vehicle 
(A) was driving east on West Calaveras and was being followed 
by another vehicle (B).  A suspect from vehicle (B) fired several 
rounds at vehicle (A).  At this time we do not have any information 
on either the vehicle or suspect(s) involved.  One casing was 
recovered at the scene.  No victims or impacts were located. 
(4611) 

 



Tuesday, September 20, 2016, Deputies responded to a call of a 
gunshot victim at 830 Sacramento St, ALD.   Upon arrival, they 
found two gunshot victims.  Both victims were standing in front of 
the location when a black late model SUV drove by them firing 
several rounds at them. The suspect vehicle drove away west on 
Sacramento St to south on El Molino Ave and out of view. Victim 
1 was shot twice (GSW to right forearm and right buttocks) and 
Victim 2 was shot once (GSW to right leg). Both victims' injuries 
were non-life threatening. LA County Fire responded to treat the 
victims for their injuries. Both victims were transported to the 
hospital for further treatment.   

  



Emergency 9-1-1 

Altadena Sheriff Station 626-798-1131 

Crime Stoppers: 1-800-222.TIPS (8477), 
www.LACrimeStoppers.org or text “TIPLA plus your tip to 274637 
or CRIMES. 

WE Tip 1-800-78CRIME (27463) 

 

 


